Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

From: Minister, AG AG:EX

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 2:43 PM
To: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

Subject: FW: Leadnow in Victoria

Hi Tanera,

For your records,
Should we have Wolfgang log this meeting request and response?

Candice

From: Milne, Gala AG:EX

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 2:23 PM
To: 'Rachel Tetrault'; Minister, AG AG:EX

Cc: Chloe Lawson

Subject: RE: Leadnow in Victoria

Hi Rachel
Great to hear from you.

As you may have seen in the news release, the office of the Attorney General will remain neutral throughout the
referendum process. Therefore we are unfortunately unable to meet with stakeholder groups like Leadnow regarding
this process. (“The Attorney General will act as an independent official and refrain from engaging in debate, and will
recuse himself from any cabinet or caucus discussion regarding the referendum.”.
https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2017AG0028-001683)

However, our ministry is looking forward to launching the public engagement portion of the referendum in the coming
weeks. This will give individuals from across BC an opportunity to provide input on how they best see the referendum
moving forward.

I hope this is helpful and thanks again for reaching out!
Sincerely,
Gala

From: Rachel Tetrault [mailto:rachel@leadnow.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 2:01 PM
To: Milne, Gala AG:EX; Minister, AG AG:EX

Cc: Chloe Lawson

Subject: Re: Leadnow in Victoria

Hi folks, just bumping this to see if the 22nd could work. Thanks!
Rachel

Rachel Tétrault
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Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX

From: Nanninga, Tanera AG:EX on behalf of Minister, AG AG:EX
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 2:56 PM

To: Hughes, Candice JAG:EX

Subject: FW: Meeting with Leadnow

From: Rachel Tetrault [mailto:rachel@leadnow.ca]
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 12:56 PM

To: Minister, AG AG:EX
Cc: Katelynn Northam
Subject: Meeting with Leadnow

Hi David,

I'm getting in touch to request a meeting with you about the BC referendum on electoral reform, and Leadnow's
recommendations for the process.

I've been in touch with your Constituency Assistant Anna Lindsay-Baugh, and we have a meeting scheduled in
Vancouver for Sept. 15th. I'm wondering if there is an earlier date we could meet, and potentially in Victoria if
thats more fitting for your schedule.

I'm sure you're getting many requests to meet! Leadnow has been working on electoral reform intensely on the
federal level over the last 2 years, and the Leadnow community (125k in BC) are very keen on electoral reform
for BC - I'm hoping we can arrange a time to meet soon.

Thanks!
Rachel

Rachel Tétrault
National Organizer
Leadnow.ca
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